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In 2014 | accepted a section 8 tenant which was the worst experience of my life. | was told of
things that Home Forward would do which was a bunch of lies. In fact a Home forward agent
who took pictures of the apartment that was trashed by this tenant informed me that she should
never have received a voucher in the first place.

This tenant never paid rent and I've spent thousands of dollars taking her to court to evict her
and I am still fighting an appeal her attorney launched.

The legislature is doing more harm then good by taking away our rights and causing us to
protect ourselves and our properties, which is making it more difficult for these tenants to find

a place to live.
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